NEWS FROM UNITED FOR ALL AGES – JULY 2024

CHANGING BRITAIN FOR ALL AGES
Ten intergenerational steps towards shared futures with the new government
One of the big challenges facing the new government is uniting younger and older people in age-segregated Britain. As the House of Commons meets, United for All Ages has issued a briefing for Parliamentarians and the new government about how action for all ages could change Britain. 
The briefing highlights the need for joined up government nationally and locally, focused on action on intergenerational care, housing, work, learning, health, sport and culture, technology, communities and security. It’s packed with ideas that would build a fairer, better Britain that is socially connected and economically just.
The ‘Changing Britain for all ages’ briefing can be downloaded here. United for All Ages will be publishing detailed briefings on the key issues in the coming weeks.   


INTERGENERATIONAL WINNER IN FIRST DEMENTIA CARE AWARDS 
Congratulations to Polly Van Marken and Brighter Together, the first winners of the Intergenerational category at the Dementia Care Awards, organised by Care Talk.  
United for All Ages was proud to support the intergenerational activity award. The winners were presented with their awards at a special event in June. Watch out for the Dementia Care Awards in 2025. 

AFTER CLOUD – CAPTURING INTERGENERATIONAL LIFE STORIES
After Cloud is an advanced digital application (desktop and mobile) that has been designed to assist with capturing life stories and to help build a chronological representation of a person’s history. It’s an ideal platform to digitise special moments from a photo album and retain important family history that often gets lost over time. It comes with lots of prompts to generate intergenerational discussion and sharing of memories.
	Find the After Cloud app by visiting: https://app.aftercloud.co.uk/sign-up?partner=UNITEDFORALLAGES





FIRST PLAY GARDEN AT CARE HOME
Hallmark Luxury Care Homes’ new Midford Manor home in Bath is the first in the country to host a ‘play garden’ where older residents can mix, play and learn with children from local schools and nurseries. The aim is to make care homes more family friendly and intergenerational places. The play garden was designed by London Play and funded by Hallmark Foundation. See more: https://www.thecarehomeenvironment.com/story/45274/generations-come-together-at-bath-play-garden

RESOURCES AND EVENTS…
The UK’s first co-located care-home nursery Apples & Honey Nightingale in Clapham has set up a training arm running some great courses in intergenerational practice. See more at the AHN education and training website Intergenerational Training - AHN Intergenerational Education & Training (ahnintergenerationaltraining.co.uk) 

Bright Start international conference in London on 22-24 November is an opportunity to present a paper on intergenerational approaches in early childhood. Submissions by 9 August via Annual Bright Start International Conference - Early Years Excellence in Practice (conferencebrightstartfoundation.org)

Please contact us with any queries about the above, United for All Ages and our work creating a Britain and communities for all ages.
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